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ROKMASTER COMPLETES VOLUNTARY DELISTING FROM BVL  

 

(June 6, 2016, Vancouver, B.C., Canada) - Rokmaster Resources Corp. (“Rokmaster” or the 

“Company”) announces that the Company’s shares have been voluntarily delisted from the Bolsa de 

Valores de Lima S.A. (the Lima Stock Exchange) effective May 23, 2016. The Company’s common 

shares continue to trade on the TSX Venture Exchange (“TSXV”). 

 

For additional information on the Company and its projects in English and Spanish, please visit the 

Company’s website www.rokmaster.com or call (604) 632-9602. 

 

On behalf of the Board of Directors of 

ROKMASTER RESOURCES CORP. 

 

“John Mirko” 

John Mirko, President & Chief Executive Officer 

Neither the TSXV nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in the policies of the 

TSXV) nor any other regulatory authority accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this 

release. 
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